
 

 

 

 

 
 
March 2022 
 

  
MFL and History Year 11 Easter School 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Students who are taking GCSEs in French, Spanish and History are invited to attend Easter School sessions 
during the second week of the Easter holidays. 
 
Details of the sessions running can be found on the online form. By completing the form, you are giving 
permission for your child to attend. 
 
Morning sessions are between 9:30 and 11:30am, and afternoon sessions are between 12:30 and 
2:30pm.  Students will need to arrive at the Tatmarsh Gate at the beginning of a session.  Students will 
need to be on time as Reception will not be staffed.  All students will need to leave the school site 
between the morning and afternoon sessions. 
 
If your child is unsure about which sessions to sign up for, they should speak to their French, Spanish or 
History teacher. 
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Vickie Beeby 
Deputy Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1EDErZMRz0GECpp6T0w9-AiVslAhtktBq7Aw-rE3gHtUM0xXTlE2RzlFTTJPV1ZEQk9ZOU5CWDBSTy4u

